
June 12, 1968 

Mr. Lawrence Bensky 
Managing Editor, Ramparts  
301 Broadway 
San Francisco, Calif. 94133 

Dear Mr. Benskys 

Thanks for sending me the current Ramparts. 
For your information, even before I sent you Fred New-

comb's work on the King assassination sketch - Allen picture -
I left a copy for the FBI which took only two days to pick it up 
and has since been silent; but they do have it and have had it 
since April. 

Sincerely, 

Harold Weisberg 


